
Serendipity Day School
June 2019 Newsletter

Important Dates:
Tuesday June 4th-Water
play days begin
July 4th & 5th-Serendipity
CLOSED
 

"The level of our success is
limited only by our imagination

and no act of kindness,
however small, is ever wasted."

-Aesop

WELCOME

Hello and welcome to all of

our new families!We're

glad you are here and look

forward to a fun summer at

Serendipity.

SUNSCREEN

Please put sunscreen on your child

before they get dressed in the

morning. We will apply more as

necessary for the afternoon with

sunscreen you have provided, but

the initial coating is a good idea and

very helpful!

Casa Verde Gift Packages
We still have some of these spa
packages available. Please stop

by the office if you would like
to purchase one. Thank you!

Classroom Pictures
Due to some issues with printing,

there has been a delay with
classroom picture orders. We

apologize for any inconvenience
and are working to resolve the

matter. You will receive an email
as soon as your order is ready.



Water Play Days
This summer our water play
days will be on Tuesdays and
Fridays every week starting

June 4th. We'll have sprinklers,
wading pools, watery slides,
puddles and wet sand on the
playground. On water play

days, please send your child to
school in a swimming suit or

other clothes that can get wet
and with an extra coat of

sunscreen. Bring a towel and a
change of clothes and

remember to LABEL
EVERYTHING with your child's

full name. Children do not have
to participate in water play if

they don't want to.

 Special Thanks
We want to say thank you to
Damian Davies (Mr. Pink) for

designing and creating the
beautiful mural located on Room
5's west facing wall. Thank you

to Megan Dell for referring Mike
Cummings to us. It is wonderful
to have him on board. Thank you

Eddie Donato for painting our
school doors and trim. It looks

amazing!
 

Peanut Allergy

On June 11th we will have a new

child starting in Room 3. He has a

serious allergy to peanuts. As a

precaution, we are making Room 3

a peanut free classroom. You can

help us by having your child wash

his/her hands upon arrival at

school. We will keep you posted

about any other changes we may

need to make in order to ensure the

safety of this child. 

Extension to Front

Fence

Your child's safety is our

number one concern. We

have extended our fence in

the front yard from 4ft tall

to 6ft tall. We appreciate

your patience as we

continue to improve our

school!



Literacy and Dance
Class

Kids Love to Dance will start on
Thursday June 6th 2019. If you

would like to sign your child
up,  please speak to a director.

Also, Ann Banek will be
returning to Serendipity June

17th and 18th to do both
private and group lessons.
Please see the flyer on the

entryway doors or speak with
a director if you would like to

enroll your child. 
 

Substitutes & Volunteers
You will likely see some new faces on
campus this Summer. We have three

volunteers who will be helping out
and some new substitute teachers

who may be covering for a teacher at
times. You may also run into our new

maintenance man, Mike, who will
sometimes be here to work on odds
and ends. We want to welcome the

newest member of our staff, Karen.
She is a teacher in Room 1 this

Summer. She has many years of
experience working with little ones
and we are happy to have her with

us!

FYI
There will be times when all three

directors will be out during the
month of June. We have our Annual
Food Program Training coming up

and have some family vacations
planned as well. Ms. Taylor from

room 3 will be covering for us
during a couple of afternoons.

Thank you. 

Reminder:

We do let the children go

barefoot outside, especially

during water play days. If

you would prefer your child

wear shoes, please provide

appropriate water sandals

and speak with your child's

teacher. 


